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July 28, 195L

Miss Anna Freud

20 Maresiield Gardens
London, N.W. 3
England

Dear Miss Freud:

I am writing to see if it might be possible for me to have an
opportunity of learning more about some of the activities under
your guidance, I am particularly interested in the training
program for child therapisis, as well as the child care projects.

Perhaps you will recall that Dr, Peter B, Neubauer of our Council
Child Development Center was eager to invite a child therapist who
had completed josar training program to come to work at the Center.
We have so far not been succeseful in finding such a person, and I
wondered if by chance there might be someone whom you would suggesti
~that I could see while I am in London next month.

As it happens, I will be there on my way to the World Child Welfare
Congress at Zagreb and can only remain in London for two days,
August 27th and 28th, I Hope it might be possible for me to explore
these interests while I am there.

I shall appreciate very much hearing from you.

Sincerely yours,

Herschel Al%
Executive Director
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